
Dear Volunteers, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we gear up for our upcoming fundraising activities, we 

would like to gather your valuable opinions and suggestions. 

Your experiences and insights are crucial to the success of our initiatives. We would appreciate it 

if you could take a moment to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What fundraising activities have you found most engaging? 

• Do you have any new ideas for fundraising events? 

• What challenges have you faced during previous fundraising efforts? 

• How can we improve our volunteer experience during these activities? 

Please reply to this email by [Insert Deadline] so we can incorporate your feedback into our 

planning. Your input is invaluable and will help us create a more impactful fundraising effort. 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication. Together, we can make a difference! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


